
Community Update

Christmas is coming
Tis the season to be merry! Get ready for the festive vibe in 
Moira Shire. Keep a lookout for the wonderful transformation 
as Christmas Town decorations are being installed from 1 
December 2023.

Proposal to discontinue and 
lease part of Richardson Street, 
Nathalia
Council is seeking feedback on a proposal to discontinue and 
lease a part of Richardson Street, Nathalia.
You can provide your feedback to Council by lodging a 
submission online, or by mail or at our service centres in 
Cobram and Yarrawonga. Your submission must be received 
by 5pm on Tuesday 5 December 2023.
Visit our website for more information and to make a 
submission.

16 Days of Activism
The 16 Days of Activism against Gender-
Based Violence brings together communities 
from around the world to call for the 
prevention and elimination of violence 
against women and girls. This 16 Days of Activism and beyond, 
let’s change the story and create a future where we are all safe, 
equal and respected.  Respect starts with a conversation, so 
let’s start talking. The campaign runs from 25 November to 10 
December, to learn more visit respectvictoria.vic.gov.au

Australia 
Day Award 
Nominations
Nominations are open 
for the 2024 Moira Shire 
Australia Day Awards for individuals or 
organisations that have endeavoured 
to enhance and provide for their local 
community and instil a sense of community 
spirit and awareness.

Award Categories:

•	 Citizen of the Year

•	 Junior Citizen of the Year

•	 Young Citizen of the Year

•	 Community Event of the Year

•	 Community Organisation of the Year

•	 Arts, Culture and/or Environment 
Project of the Year

Nominations close Thursday 30 November 
2023. 

To find out more or to submit a nomination 
please visit our website.
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Strathmerton public 
Toilet Block temporarily 
closed
The Strathmerton public toilet block will be 
temporarily closed for renewal works from 
Wednesday 15 November until 6 December 2023. 
Renewal works include the installation of new 
flooring, toilet cubicles and painting, and other 
necessary improvements.
Portable toilets will be available on site during this 
time.

Murray Farm Gate Trail Expo 
- Tomorrow
If you’re in the tourism, hospitality, or the food and 
beverage industry—or if you’re simply passionate 
about local produce— get along to the Murray Farm 
Gate Trail Expo. 

Thursday 23 November 2023
12pm - 4pm
Cobram Civic Centre - 14-20 Punt Rd

This event is a fantastic opportunity for professionals 
and enthusiasts alike to come together, network, 
and explore the exceptional range of produce in our 
region.


